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Y4 Multiplication Times Table Check - Parent Workshop  
  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
As you may be aware, it is coming towards the time of year where your child will 
complete the statutory Year 4 multiplication check. This will take place between 
Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th June.   
  
To prepare you and your child for this, we would like to invite you into school on 
Tuesday 7th May at 3:30pm to attend a parent workshop where you will have the 
opportunity to understand why, how and when the multiplication check will be 
completed. It will include ways you can support your child at home and ensure they 
are prepared for this check. This short session will be held with your child’s class 
teachers in one of the Y4 classrooms. You will have the opportunity to ask any 
questions, or discuss any concerns you have with your child’s class teacher.  
  
If you do wish to attend this session, we would be extremely grateful if you could 
complete the form attached so we can prepare enough seating for the amount of 
people attending.   
 

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HCBDF7GBoEOqWbJW_Ow
BUZanuPHmqxJMl2bej2vOImFURVNWR0E5VkMyRFFUNUs3VEs1UE9GTlpXSi4u 
 
 If you are struggling to arrange childcare, your children can accompany you to the 
workshop but please be aware space is limited and they will be your responsibility. 
 

Yours Sincerely,  
  
Mr Exley   
  
Birley Primary Academy Maths Lead   
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